
8. New Business – there were discussions on the following topics:
- Clubhouse and shed roof estimates- Jessica reported that the board has received 4 estimates on repair 
or replacement of of the two roofs. Vincent said there is still another estimate due. It is hoped that the 
work could be done within a year.
- Lifeguard and Pool attendants- the Board announced that they are seeking experienced lifeguards for 
the 2024 summer season. Jessica reported that she has posted in a variety of social media platforms and
with organizations to find someone. She asked that if anyone knows someone, please contact her. Pool 
attendants are needed also.

9. Open Floor – a member asked about the cleaning situation at the clubhouse. Vincent reported that 
there are several people who are in discussion with the Board concerning the job, but no decision has 
been made yet.
   There was also a short discussion about what was going to be done with the extra plastic panels from 
the pool enclosure job. Nothing has been decided as of yet.
   There was also an announcement that Senior meetings at the clubhouse are being coordinated by 
Karen. It is hopeful that the program is a success.

10. Adjournment – in the absence of any further business, Vincent adjourned the meeting at 8:06 PM.
  
These Minutes were reported by Jim Mannello, Secretary.


